
January 24, 2013 
 
Dear President and Secretary General 
 
WORLD BOWLING TOUR / PBA TOUR, THAILAND. 

 
Re:  Invitation 
 
We would like to take pleasure to invite you and your bowlers to 
participate is the PBA Tour – World Bowling Tour/Thailand.  With 
guaranteed prize money Baht 4,215,000 (approximately: U$D 131,967) 
 
The championship will be held from October 14 - 21, 2013 at Blu-O 
Paragon in Bangkok. 
 
The official hotel is Chaophya Park and the rate is Baht 2,300 
(Double/Single) with breakfast. Booking must be made by TTBA. 
 
For further information, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
Email: suwalaisatrulee@hotmail.com, bowling.kim@hotmail.com. Thank 
you and we hope to see you and your bowlers in Thailand. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Thai Tenpin Bowling Association 
 
 
 
Suwalai  Satrulee 
Secretary General 


